
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Parish Council meeting
 10th March 2025

Since our last report to Parish Council in February, Team Salhouse volunteers are 
continuing to work around the village.

 The flower beds around the village are being cared for.

 Litter picking is continuing on an individual basis but, this month we intend 
joining in the Big Broadland Litter Pick which runs through March to end May.

One of our younger members doing some landscape gardening.

“Proud of our Village”


